
 
 
 
Mr Kevin Coffey 
A/Senior Executive Engineer 
Environmental Directorate 
Cork County Council 
Inniscarra 
County Cork 
 
 
 
 

14th

 
 October 2010 Reg. No: H0001-01-Newmarket Landfill 

  
 
Dear Mr Coffey, 
 
I am to advise you in accordance with the provisions of Regulation 7(5) of the Waste 
Management (Certification of Historic Unlicensed Waste Disposal and Recovery 
Activity) Regulations 2008, that the Agency will not, because of the complexity and 
nature of the information to be considered, issue a draft certificate of authorisation 
within the period specified in the Regulations. 
 
I am to advise that the Agency intends to complete the consideration of the 
application before 31 January 2011. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
__________________ 
Brian Meaney 
Senior Inspector 
Environmental Licensing Programme 
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use 
 
 

 


